
December 22, 1988 

K. P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing Department 
Southern California Edison 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Dear Sir: 

Attached is an allegation that was received by the NRC and is being submitted 
to you for your investigation and response.  

For each specific concern forwarded in the Attachment, please inform us, in.  
writing, of the results of your investigation. In addition, please provile your 
response within 90 days of the receipt of this letter and direct it to the 
undersigned.  

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please call Mr.  
P. Johnson of my staff (415) 943-3745.  

Sincerely 

D. F. Kirsch, Director 
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects 

Enclosure: As stated 

bcc: Allegation File (ATS RV-88-A-063) 
P. Johnson 
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December 22, 1988 

K. P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing Department 
Southern California Edison 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244-Walnut.Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Dear Sir: 

Attached is an allegation that was received by the NRC and is being submitted 
to you for your investigation and response.  

For each specific concern forwarded in the Attachment, p1lease inform us, in writing, of the results of your investigation. In addition, please provide your response within 90 days of the receipt of this letter.and direct it to the undersigned.  

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please call Mr.  P. Johnson of my staff (415) 943-3745.  

Sincerely 

D. F. sch, Director 
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects 

Enclosure: As -stated



Allegation (ATS RV-88-A-063) 

"I am an individual working at San Onofre. I am against drugs in the nuclear 
workplace, but the practical work experience at this plant shows a few 
problems.  

1. A physical/mental impairment is the operators and others working rotating 
shifts. If you don't believe me, try rotating with a crew on a week of 
days, then graves,.then swings. It's like a permanent hangover. It's the 
worst thing I experienced here.  

2. Another physical/mental impairment is people working with colds and flu.  
The company tries to reduce sick days so foreman work sick to set an 
example; and others work sick because they're intimidated into not using a 
sick day. I've worked when I was too sick under the influence of "dristan" 
and was not doing the best job."


